
   ** ADVANCED TECHNICAL INFORMATION NOTICE ** 

 

Date:  January 9, 2012 

To:  Mitsubishi Motors Service Managers 

RE:  Safety Recall Campaign Notification (12V-001) 

TIN NO.  SR-001 

 

AFFECTED VEHICLE: 2012 OUTLANDER SPORT 

 

Mitsubishi Motors North America is recalling 21 model year 2012 Outlander Sport vehicles 
manufactured from November 9, 2011 – December 16, 2011.  These vehicles may fail to comply with a 
requirement of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard No. 108, “Lamps, Reflective Devices, and 
Associated Equipment.” The turn signal levers in these 21 units may not auto cancel.  If that occurs, a 
following or oncoming driver may receive inaccurate indications of the vehicle operator’s intended 
maneuvers thereby increasing the risk of a crash. 

It is a violation of Federal law for a Dealer to deliver a new motor vehicle until this noncompliance is 
remedied. 

Since no vehicles have been retailed to customers with this potential condition, no Recall Bulletin or 
Owner letters will be prepared.  You may receive some comments from customers concerning this 
matter as this information was posted on the NHTSA website on January 6, 2012. 

The remedy for this issue was to inspect the operation of the turn indicator self-cancel function and if 
found inoperative, to replace the turn signal assembly. 

Should you have any additional questions concerning this matter, please contact your Zone office for 
additional information. 


